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May 30, 2025

Dear Valued Customers,

We would like to extend our heartfelt thanks for your continued loyalty and support
of Benson's Market & Catering. Serving our community over the years has been an
incredible privilege, and we are truly grateful for the relationships we’ve built along
the way.
As our business evolves, we want to share an important update with you. Benson’s will
be transitioning to focus solely on our catering services, and we will no longer be
operating as a full-service market.
We are excited about this new chapter and the opportunity to dedicate our efforts to
creating exceptional catering experiences for your special events, gatherings, and
celebrations. You can explore our full catering menus and place your orders directly
through our banquet coordinator Cortney Whitehair or by emailing
bensonsmc@yahoo.com. Please note that we require orders to be placed at least 24
hours in advance to ensure the highest quality service and preparation.
Should you have any questions or need assistance with your order, feel free to
contact us at (330) 364-2259. Our team is here to help make your event planning
easy and delicious.
Thank you once again for your continued support. We look forward to serving you in
this new capacity and continuing to be part of your most important moments.

Please keep checking Facebook and the website for more updates.

Warm regards,
The Benson’s Team


